
MES Kindergarten and First Grade Registration 
 
 

Mason Elementary School 

 
 
 
Will be holding registrations for incoming NEW Kindergarten and 
First Grade students for the upcoming 2017-2018 School Year 
during the week of April 17th – 21st.  You can stop in at the main 
office during school hours of 9:00 am – 3:30 pm.  Registration is 
for Kindergarten students who turn 5 on or before September 
30, 2017 and for First Grade students who turn 6 on or before 
September 30, 2017.  Children are not required to come to the 
registration.  Currently preschool is full.  Please call if you would 
like your child to be put on the wait list. 
 
Please bring a copy of your child’s birth certificate and a copy of 
their immunization record.  We can make a copy at the front 
office.  Your child must have had a physical within a year of 
September 2017.  Should you have any questions, or are unable to 
come at this time, please contact the Mason Elementary School 
office at (603) 878-2962 ext. #10. 
 


